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Fall Back This Weekend
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[ just wanted to give you a heads up that Daylight Savings Time ends this weekend. Clocks

are to be set back one hour in the early morning of Sunday, November 2nd. They won't
“spring” forward until March 8, 2015. As always, fire officials suggest changing batteries in
smoke detectors twice a year and recommend doing it when changing the clocks for Daylight

Savings Time, ensuring they are fresh and up-to-date.



